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March 26, 2003

Honorable Janet H. Deixler
Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Re: Case No. 03-G-0152

Dear Secretary Deixler:

The enclosed supplement, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation
("NYSEG"), is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service
Commission of the State of New York.

Tariff Amendments

Supplement No. 7 to PSC No. 90 Gas

Effective April 25, 2003.

On January 31, 2003, NYSEG filed to revise the flat rate per foot for incremental service line
installations.  As a result of further analysis and discussions between NYSEG and Staff, NYSEG hereby
requests to withdraw its January 31, 2003 filing in the subject case.

Please address any questions regarding this supplement to Susan Gallia at (607) 762-7265. 

Very Truly Yours, 

/dlm Christine M. Stratakos
Encls. Manager - Rates & Tariffs
Cy.:Alan F. Mostek, PSC
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